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I support the bill promoting a fair market for sungrown cannabis. Sungrown producers
provide sustainable, high-quality products and should have equal opportunities as 
indoor growers. This legislation fosters equitable competition and environmentally 
conscious agriculture, marking a progressive step for the cannabis industry. Thank 
you for your consideration.


